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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

27th Jan. 1913.
Dear Garrison,

I am glad you liked the little Pletcher booklet, in the making
of which the Bristol men have taken a great interest. I am looking
forward to having a nice day with you at the Library in May -- parti-
cularly going over the Incunabula. I have not had time yet to go
over the historical 1list, but I can see that it is going to be very
helpful, Le me have another copy please. Our Historiecal Seection is
doing well,

‘With greetings to McCaw,
Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.



